
Government of the District of Columbia 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6C 
                               P.O. Box 77876 Washington, D.C. 20013, (202) 547-7168 

 

 

June 19, 2017 

Mr Fred Moosally, Director 

Alcoholic Beverage Regulation 

   Administration 

2000 14th Street NW, Fourth Floor 

Washington, DC 20009 

 

Re: Farmbird Restaurant, 625 H Street NE, license ABRA-105994, Retailer’s Class “C” 

Restaurant, new license application 

 

Dear Mr. Moosallly, 

 

On June 14, 2017, at a duly noticed regularly scheduled monthly meeting of ANC 6C, 

with a quorum of six out of six commissioners and the public present, the above-

mentioned matter came before ANC 6C. 

The ANC 6C commissioners voted unanimously, 6:0:0, to protest this license application 

on the basis of disturbance to the peace, order, and quiet of the neighborhood; negative 

impact on nearby property values, and negative impact on vehicular traffic.  The vote 

included designation of Mr. Steve O’Neal, chair of the ANC 6C Alcoholic Beverage 

Committee, to represent ANC 6C in all matters pertaining to this license application, with 

ANC6C05 Commissioner Christopher Miller as his alternate. 

 

The commissioners hope to work with the applicant to obtain a settlement agreement 

between the establishment and ANC 6C representing the neighborhood.  The vote also 

included approval of a stipulated license contingent upon completion and signing of the 

settlement agreement. 

 

Thank you for giving great weight to recommendations of ANC 6C. 

         
 
         

Karen Wirt 

             ANC 6C chair 

On behalf of ANC 6C, 



 


